










































































































 

For 24/7 access to care or crisis assistance, call 1-800-849-6127|NC Relay 711 
Network Performance Unit | Rev. 8.17.2020 

Implementation Approval Notification 
 
 

April 1, 2022  
 
Summerland Homes, Inc. 

Alene Summersgil and Annette Kirkland 

73 Kennedy Road Annex  

Weaverville, NC 28787-9395  

 

RE: NPU-15665  

 

Dear Ms. Summersgil and Ms. Kirkland: 

 
I am pleased to inform you that you have passed the implementation of your Plan of Correction on April 
1, 2022.  This letter serves as official notice that this investigation is now considered closed.  
 
Please note that we recommend your agency amends its policies and procedures to reflect the changes 
that have been implemented (if applicable) as a result of this POC.  It is likely that these corrections will 
be reviewed in future post payment reviews or investigations.  
 
It was a pleasure working with your agency for the benefit of the members in our communities.  Please 
do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions regarding this letter.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Becky Beech, BS, QP, CI /s/  

 
Becky Beech, BS, QP, CI  
Network Performance Specialist  
825 Wilkesboro Blvd SE  
Lenoir, NC 28645  
(828) 225-2785 ext. 3992  
Becky.Beech@vayahealth.com 

 
 

mailto:Becky.Beech@vayahealth.com

